Minutes of the Sutton Poyntz Society Committee Meeting held on September 13" 2023 at MH

Present: Shirley Davies; Sue Smith; Linda Kirkpatrick; Kirsty Malone; Andy Hohne; Jackie Greet;
Jez Cunningham.

Minutes/Actions 7

Who

Apologies: Hilary Davidson; Jackie Raw; Maureen Cribb; Chal:les Co‘lﬁliins: Jon Waterman.

Minutes of previous meeting : August 8: Accepted

Matters Arising: Signatories on the NS&I acc. - still to be changed

Lessons from previous events: Thanks to Richard Backwell for a very enjoyable Village
Walk. (JC has already sent a newsbite on this event.) Cream teas were very successful, £110
profit. Table service worked well. Quality of scones was applauded. New people and visitors
attended. JG has kept a record of quantities for future reference.

Forthcoming events:

- Oct 7. 7.30. Quiz night: BYO drinks. JC is preparing posters. SS and HD selling 'tickets', £3
a head. Food and prizes SD and SS. Helpers to set up please.

- Nov 25. Hall booked for Curry Night. It was agreed that there needed to be an activity on the
evening. SS and LK to explore dancers.

-Murder Mystery evening: JG is exploring the possibility for a date in January, possible a
Friday evening.

-Coffee mornings: October 6. December 1. It was agreed that as usual we will not charge for
December's coffee morning (mince pies) but invite donations for a charity, Motor Neuron?

HD. SS
SS SD
All who
can.

SS. LK
JG

Treasurer : £100 received in subs. Cream Teas and Coffee morning raised £130. £100 has
been paid for annual website update. £7,300 in hand A total of £450 in subs has been received.

Subs: This year's collection will end on October 31*. There was some discussion on subs. It
was agreed that as it contributes around £650, it is worth continuing with. A newsbite will be
sent encouraging people to pay subs if they enjoy getting the newsbites. Names of those who
don't respond will be taken off the circulation list.

JC.AH

Working with the Mission Hall committee: No meeting has been held . We will know more
when the surveyor's report has been received. The Lease will be reviewed with members of the

PCC.,

AOB: Residents will be reminded that the village website will alert them to planning

applications.
Website: JC and Bill Egerton are putting the finishing touches to this. Committee will be able

to access soon.

JC
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Next meeting: October 11 7pm Mission Hall

H DaovidSon
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